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The latest information from the travel company who are arranging the trip (NST) is as follows:
‘At this point in time, we consider that the trip will be going ahead …  We would recommend that you encourage parents to continue paying as airlines have not amended their terms and so we will still have to meet their deadlines. Naturally, we are continuing to monitor the situation and should it look as though your trip will be affected we will be in touch.’
Therefore please continue to make instalment payments via Parent Pay according to the schedule already provided. If you have any further questions or would like to discuss any aspect of the trip further, please don’t hesitate to contact the trip leaders: Mrs Allen c.allen@unity.lancs.sch.uk or Mr Powell i.powell@unity.lancs.sch.uk .

